
From: Eileen Willmott 
Sent: 21 March 2021 14:04 
To: Planning  
Subject: DPCAAC tree planning comments 21/03/21 

 

Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  

 

I can’t comment as fully as I would like as ‘camdocs.camden.gov.uk’ is currently unavailable 

as is ‘site unavailable’ in some of the applications. 

 

List 624 

2021/0824/T 

17-19 Dartmouth Park Avenue 

No objection 

 

2021/0885/T 

48 Woodsome Road 

I know this tree well, it was a Christmas tree planted by the previous owner.  It does have 

amenity value and acts as a privacy and light screen to the residents in Croftdown 

Road.  Could it please be reduced in height, rather than fell it?  I know it is difficult to prune 

conifers, but we don’t have that many in our CA.  If you do decide to fell it, please can you 

insist that it is replaced by a suitable native tree? 

 

2021/0960/T 

48 Woodsome Road 

No objection to shaping and/or height reduction in this Bay tree. 

 

List 625 

2010/1055/T 

Due to this Red Chestnut’s extensive decay in its trunk and huge canopy, I don’t object to its 

felling for safety reasons.  (So sad to see its new season’s ‘sticky buds’).  Please can it be 

replaced with a native tree? 

 

Thank you, 

Stay safe, 

Eileen 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/MS7MCjZrpHZN4LPuWyzUs?domain=camdocs.camden.gov.uk

